

NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN

P. O. Box 81050, Mombasa.

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

Our ref: MPC/2021

Your ref: TBA

Date: 14.01.2021

All Members Mombasa Parents Club P.o Box 81050 - 80100

Dear Sir / Madam

Mombasa.

RE: REMINDER TO MAKE PRESENTATIONS TO THE CONSTITUTIONAL REVIEW COMMITTEE OF MOMBASA PARENTS CLUB

The above matter refers.

The above captioned committee commenced its work in the course of 2020. Part of the mandate of the committee is to receive presentations and views from members of the Club.

This is to kindly remind you to actively participate in this historical and important exercise that will help to shape the future of Mombasa Parents Club.

Please treat as urgent in order to enable the committee to accomplish its mandate.

Wishing you a great year 2021.

Yours faithfully,

Paul Munyao Hon. Secretary

Board of Management Mombasa Parents Club